
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Tuesday 7th January 2025

Dear Parent/Carer
Census Day

Census Day will take place on Thursday 16th January 2025.  The purpose of Census Day is to
ensure all schools receive the correct amount of funding based on the number of pupils on roll.

The take up of meals in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will impact the amount of funding the
school receives. I would like to encourage everyone in these Year groups to take a school meal,
even if it is just for one day!

As Census Day falls on a Thursday, it will be Pizza Day for all children across school.  You can find
further information regarding all meal options on the link below.  Please select the school name to
discover the wider menu:

https://schoolmeals.bradford.gov.uk/

Yours Sincerely

Mrs E Monnery
Headteacher

_______________________________________________________________________________________

Headteacher: Mrs E Monnery Thornton Road, Fairweather Green,
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs T Bramley Bradford, West Yorkshire, BD8 0HJ
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